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We all face personal hardships at one time or another either with our families or
our friends. Many of us learn from them and can share our knowledge with
others who may be going through the same hardships we once faced. We
individually may also have knowledge of where co-workers or friends can go for
help when they are in need, such as through local churches, community centers
or local shelters. Do you have knowledge to share or are you the type of person

who can help others in need?

You can help by joining the Detroit District Area Local's
Human Relations Committee

President Christopher E. Ulmer and Human Relations Director Renee Miller are
in search of members interested in joining the Detroit District Area Local's
Human Relations Committee.

If you are interested, please send your letter of interest to:
APWU Human Relations Department, 20530 Southfield Road, Detroit, MI

48235

Attn: President Ulmer

Christpher E. Ulmer
President
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